
Thank you... 
Dear Micha, Ben, and staff,

Words cannot express my gratitude to the staff and management at 
Dodge Park Rest home.   My husband Bob suffered from frontotemporal 
dementia,  one of the more rare forms.  When I came to Dodge to seek 
assistance with caring for my husband, you understood my situation  
immediately and worked closely with me to get to know Bob and  
his needs.

We started slowly with Bob attending the Day Club at Dodge Park. Bob 
was exercising, baking, crafting, and doing things that he truly enjoyed.  
He made many new friends.   I could tell it was special for him because he 
used to take special care in choosing his attire for his days at Day Club.

As his dementia progressed and it became more difficult for Bob to  
function safely at home, we decided to make him a permanent resident at 
Dodge Park Rest Home.   Bob was a happy guy and managed to  
entertain staff and residents with his joking, friendly flirting, and his 
kindness until the end of his days.   Bob’s continued happy demeanor is a 
tribute to the the staff who came to love Bob as much as I do. 

I’m so grateful to have found Dodge Park.  I want to thank the staff and 
management for the care and best quality of life that my husband could 
have had during the course of his dementia.

Thank you and bless you all.

Pat Monk


